
Good Afternoon  

  

Please find below email from CEO digitax taxi meters where the waiting time on the new proposed 

tariff is incorrect 

  

  

  

Kind Regards 

Stacey Lock 

Five One Taxis -Managing Director 

www.515151.co.uk 

  

 
   

  

Get Outlook for iOS 

 
From:  

Sent: Friday, August 19, 2022 10:45:45 AM 

To: John lock  

Cc: Stacey Lock  

Subject: RE: Proposed Taxi Fare Increase - North  

  

OK I have looked at it and don’t see any problems other than they have the initial W/T wrong 

In T1 it states 300 seconds and it should be 316.8 sec 

T2 states 180 sec and it should be 198 sec 

T3 states 240 sec and it should be 252 sec 

  

All the errors are in the drivers favour so it up to you if you want to point it out. 

  

Regards, 

 

Steve Laidler 

Technical Director 

 

Digitax Electronics UK Ltd. 

31 Tanners Bank 

North Shields 

NE30 1JH 

 

 

 

http://www.515151.co.uk/
https://aka.ms/o0ukef

